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No. EDN-HE (21)A(3)33/2020-V
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171001  the Feb., 2022
To
All the Dy. Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Organization of 39 School Shiksha Samwad on 28th February, 2022

and 4th Schools Shiksha Samwad/General House Meeting on 31st
March, 2022 in all the Govt. Schools of Himachal Pradesh.

Your attention is invited towards State Project Director (SS), Himachal
Pradesh letter No. HPSES H.O. Community Mobilization-04/2011(Vol.-IX) dated 14/02/2022 which
is addressed to you as well as Dy. Directors of Elementary Education and Principals of DIET-
cum-DPO(SS) of all the Districts and copy endorsed to this Directorate, on the subject cited
above.

[n this context, you are therefore directed to issue necessary directions to all
the Heads of the institutions working under your control to go through the contents of the letter
and take further necessary action accordingly, under intimation to the quarter concerned within
stipulated period.

Treat it most urgent.

Addl. Dir Higher Education (A),

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla —I the Feb.,2022
Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:-
1. The State Project Director (SS) w.r.t. his letter referred above for information please.
/"The Technical Officer, IT-Cell(Internal) with the direction to upload same on the
departmental website.
3. Guard File.
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